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NRC RESTORES ONLINE AVAILABILITY OF LARGE NUMBER
OF REACTOR-RELATED DOCUMENTS

In a continuation of restoring public access to documents on its Web site, the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission has returned a large number of reactor-related documents to its online public
library, ADAMS.

The documents are now available from ADAMS by using the CITRIX access to the NRC
electronic reading room site, available at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html . Users should
click on “CITRIX” and follow the instructions for loading this software program. Help in using
ADAMS through CITRIX is available by contacting the NRC Public Document Room by phone at
1/800-397-4209 or 301-415-4737, or by e-mail to PDR@nrc.gov .

The restoration includes power, research and test reactor documents that were formerly
accessible through ADAMS and deemed non-sensitive as a result of the NRC’s review. This action
restores a large portion of documents that were removed on Oct. 25 for a security review. The
remaining non-docket-related and non-reactor documents are being screened through a security review
to identify documents that contain sensitive information.
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